March 11, 1996

Ms. Kathie Burns College Archivist Western New England College 1215 Wilbraham Road Springfield, MA 01119-2684

Dear Ms. Burns:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your cooperation during my recent visit to Western New England College to review the Sprague Collection. Your assistance made the review go very smoothly. I appreciate your taking the time out of your schedule to accommodate me.

We will keep you apprised of any steps the Review Board takes with regard to the Sprague Collection or the Itek materials.

Again, thank you for all of your assistance. It was a pleasure to meet you.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq.
Associate Director for Communications